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Heart for Missions
The Baptist Children’s Village staff 

and children were invited to a Family 
Fun Day hosted by North Winona Baptist 
Church and Ferguson’s Farms. The day 
was filled with adventure for children and 
teenagers (and maybe even a few adults). 
Over 80 volunteers set up and managed a 
petting zoo, horseback riding, arrowhead 
digs, archery and fishing. All this activity 
made for some hungry children and 
volunteers had an answer for that too 
serving up hamburgers, hot dogs and of 
course sweet treats. Of those, sno cones 
may have been the favorite of the day.

The generosity of Pastor Tracy 
Putnam and his church is not confined 
to this one-day fun day. They have for a 
couple years committed to quarterly visits 
to the Reedy Acres Campus. These visits 
always include mission projects, food 
to feed staff and children; and a time to 
engage with children to build relationships 
through games and sports events. 

Before coming to pastor North 
Winona Baptist Church, Tracy and his 
wife, Genie, served as IMB missionaries in 

Russia for 14 years. The BCV is humbled 
to benefit from their heart for missions 
and their leadership at North Winona. 

The mission of The Baptist Children’s 
Village is and has always been dependent 
on the generosity of churches like North 
Winona and pastors like Tracy Putnam 

who help share the gospel with at-risk 
children and families. The various BCV 
campuses around the state all benefit 
from the embrace of their local community 
and the investments of the local church. 

May 12, 2024 marks the 127th 
anniversary of the ministry and God 



Heart for Missions (continued)

has used His people to share the gospel 
with thousands of children and their 
families through the ministry. This event 
where Believers loved and ministered 
to children, and the staf f who care for 
them, has served as a reminder today 
of God’s extraordinary kindness and his 
continual provision. 

We are grateful for Nor th Winona 
Baptist Church and many other mission 
minded churches in our Convention 
who par tner to accomplish this work for 
God’s k ingdom.



Celebrating 2024 Graduates
The staff and Board of Trustees are 

proud of our 2024 graduates. We are grateful 
God has brought each one to the ministry 
and that He has used countless ministry 
partners to provide for them on their journey. 
These young people have overcome many 
challenges to realize their various successes. 
Here are a few things you can celebrate. 

•	 �Angel* will be graduating from the 
Adult Education Program at Northwest 
Mississippi Community College. She has 
been accepted to Northwest Community 
College, and will be starting in the 
fall. She plans to work as a healthcare 
assistant. 

•	 �High school graduate Caleb* plans to 
major in Business at Ole Miss. He is 
active in JROTC and was a member of 
the competitive cheerleading squad. 

•	 �High school graduate Cole* plans to 
major in Nursing at Ole Miss with a 

goal to work as a nurse anesthetist. 
He played on his high school football 
team and was also on the competitive 
cheerleading squad. 

•	 �Esther* is graduating from Copiah-
Lincoln Community College with 
three degrees: Administration Office 
Technology, Business Technology, and 
Account Technology. She has worked 
very hard in her school work the past 
three years while also working part-
time jobs. Her final year of school, 
she stayed in the dorm as a Resident 
Assistant. Twice in her time at Copiah-
Lincoln, she was asked to speak at 
the National Honor Technical Society 
Induction Ceremony. She received the 
“Outstanding Student” award in all three 
of her fields of study in 2024. She is 
looking forward to finding a job in her 
field of study while working on a degree 
as a Certified Nursing Assistant. 

As a partner in the ministry, these are 
all part of your testimony. Thank you for 
your investment in these 2024 graduates. 
2024 Graduate Esther* would like to likewise 
encourage incoming college freshmen:

“Get yourself out there. It takes courage 
to be with people you don’t know or to do 
things you’ve never done. I promise you will 
learn more about yourself, you will make good 
friends, and you will feel much more at home 
if you take the leap of faith to build a better 
life for yourself. Your future home is out there; 
it’s just waiting for you to embrace it.”

It is only a short jump to the end of 
summer and the beginning of the 2024-
25 school year. Please consider a gift to 
help prepare another group of students 
for graduation day. BCV children K-12 will 
need school clothes, supplies and fees as 
they go back to school. Young people in 
the Independent Living Program will need 
school supplies, computers, and a long list of 
additional items to help them in their journey 
to graduation and a life of independence. 
Scan the QR Code to Give.

*The names and pictures of these young people 
have been changed to respect their confidentiality.

To my BCV Family, 
“Thank you for your support, 

motivation, and encouragement.”
- Esther*

“The BCV has meant a lot to me! Mrs. Debbie and Mr. Buddy 
Hawes were my first Houseparents, and I would like to thank them for 
everything they have done for me. If I had not come to the BCV, I would 
not have accomplished much with school or college. All of the people I 
have met through the years at the BCV have had a huge impact on me 

and played a big role in my life, so THANK YOU!” - Angel* 



New Residential Family Program
Residential Family Program Director 

Hannah Humston saw tremendous needs of 
families she worked with in the BCV In-Home 
Family Support Program. It was through 
these experiences that the passion to offer 
additional services for mothers and their 
children to break the cycle of poverty that so 
many are trapped in, blossomed. 

Hannah is working with contractors 
and volunteers to renovate the Powell-
Walley Campus in Waynesboro. This 
renovation is equipping the cottage with 
accommodations necessary for this new 
Baptist Children’s Village Residential 
Family Program that will launch June 
1, 2024. Through this program Hannah 
wants to offer hope to families through 
opportunities to hear the gospel, develop 
positive and encouraging relationships, 

and attain educational degrees or 
certifications that equip them for higher 
income jobs. Hannah explains, this 
opportunity for higher income potential 
can generationally change the trajectory 
of families. Many of them have lived in a 
cycle of hopelessness because they feel 
trapped and don’t see any way out of their 
current circumstances. Staff in this new 
Residential Family Program will encourage 
them to dream about new possibilities and 
help them see a path to a different life for 
their children and grandchildren. Hannah 
will also be enlisting volunteer ladies to 
mentor and encourage these women in 
their journey. She hopes to foster in them 
an awareness of the necessity for positive, 
Godly relationships and cultivate good 
social skills. 



Mothers who want to apply can 
complete an initial referral application 
found on the BCV website or call the 
Intake Specialist at 601-952-2422. These 
mothers with young children should be 
motivated and willing to work and engage 
with the program. 

An Open House for this new program 
will be held on Sunday, Jun 2, 2024 
from 2:00 pm to 4:30 pm at The Baptist 
Children’s Village Powell-Walley Campus, 
5579 US Hwy 84, Waynesboro, MS 39367. 
The public is invited. 

The Baptist Children’s Village also 
partners with the WINGS (Women in 
Need of God’s Shelter) ministry in south 
Mississippi to provide for single women in a 
state of crisis. 



BCV TRIBUTE GIFTS
Throughout the year, families memorialize and honor family members and special friends with a gift to The Baptist Children’s Village. Small groups 
honor teachers and the special people in their lives. For each tribute gift received, the donor receives an acknowledgment letter and receipt. 
A personal letter is sent to the honoree informing them of the gift given in their honor. Family members are informed of a gift given in memory of 
their loved one. The BCV is herein publishing the list of honorees and donors recently received. We are grateful to the many thoughtful donors 
who pay tribute to the special people in their lives. 

You can visit baptistchildrensvillage.com/give or use the enclosed envelope to give a gift of honor or memory for your loved one(s) to 
The Baptist Children’s Village.

January 16,2024 to May 15, 2024

In Honor of
Mrs. Joan Agent
	 Mrs. Jean Jones

Aleé L. Dixon
	 Mrs. Judy B. Hale

Peter Franklin Dungan
	 Les and Carla Dungan

Kassidy Gautier
	 Dr. Milton B. Baxter, Sr.

Scott and Charlene Griffin
	 Jerry and Mary Helms

Mrs. Mary Alice Grisham
	 Mrs. Glenna Pearson

Sandra Guice
	 Mr. Charles Guice

Lynn Harrington
	 Miss Mattie Rials

Krandall and Winnie Len Howell
	 Cecelia Brister

Dr. and Mrs. Robert (Buddy) Landry, Jr.
	 Mr. and Mrs. Billie Lofton

Mrs. Maudine Nolen
	 Mrs. Jean Jones

Ms. Julia Pittman
	 Adult III SSC, North Columbia BC

Charles and Martha Robinson
	 Louis and Kathy Dugas

Thomas and Virginia Sanders
	 Linda Broadway Ates

Mrs. Jean Claire Woodruff
	 Mrs. Jean Jones

Mrs. Jean E. Woodruff
	 Mrs. Jean Jones

Hunter Wooldridge
	 Jim and Dee Lindley

In Memory of
Barbi Alexander
	 Barry and Brenda Warnock

Chris Allen
	 Mrs. Edith M. Aldridge

Michael Alvarez
	 Alicia Burnett

Joan Anding
	 Edwin and Pat Case

Ms. Sammie B. Anglin
	 Terry’s Creek BC

Eugene Bailey
	 Jim, Cindy, and Ryan McCurdy

Joseph Bailey
	 Lee and Terri Thompson

Mrs. Roberta Balch
	 Ms. Bernice Davis

Linda Ballard
	 Sandra and Larry Oakes

Penny Barcroft
	 Becki and Bob Altman
	 Edwin and Gail Cope
	 John and Myriam Lochridge
	 Tim and Beth McWilliams

Mrs. Susie Barker
	 Charlotte Eagle

Peggy Barnes
	 Columbia Computers

Cheri Barry
	 Mr. and Mrs. Craig Haskins

Mrs. Ann Bates
	 Ms. Carolyn Boggan

Murrell Beck
	 Cadaretta Water Association

Joan Benit
	 Eddiceton BC

Wesley Berry
	 Mike and June Harrison

Jammye M. Broadway Blackwell
	 Linda Broadway Ates

Jackie and Martha Brady
	 Stacie Daniels

Monroe James Broadway
	 Linda Broadway Ates

Jimmy Brown
	 Jim, Cindy, and Ryan McCurdy

Peggy Brown
	 Kolola Springs BC

Ronald (Ronnie) W. Brown
	 Kathy B. Sykes
	 Rus Sykes

Benny Burkett
Herman and Sharon Dungan

Sidney Burrough
Tinsley BC

Gayle Busby
	 Mrs. Sheila Huffman

Mr. Ray V. Bush
	 Mrs. Judy C. Bush

Aven Gray Butler
	 Ken and Beverly Murphree

Aubrey Caffey, Sr.
	 Edith Floate
	 Marty Northrip

Becky Cannon
	 Ray and Kathy Emerson

Ann Carpenter
	 Mrs. Helen Russom

John Carroll



	 Mr. Harry D. Carroll

Mr. Julius Carter
	 William and Pam McGraw

Mr. Lee Carter
	 Mrs. Patricia Evans

Chaplain Paul Cassibry
	 Mrs. Gwen S. Daves

Mr. Gregory Joseph Chaix
	 Mr. and Mrs. Harold Lowery

Kenneth Champion
	 Dale and Elaine Haag

Mr. and Mrs. Ernest Childs, Jr.
	 Jean and Glynn Jones

Mrs. Carolyn Clements
	 Greg and Tinka Bruton

Louise Coleman
	 Barry Short

Shirley Connell
	 Carole Maddox

Theresa Cook
	 Valorie Shaffer

Karen Cooley
	 Arthur and Alicia (Powell) Burnett

Darlene Cooper
	 Ms. Paula Bond

Pete Corley
	 Mrs. Joy Stewart

LaTika (Tika) Hope Crager
	 Mr. and Mrs. J. L. Crager

Mr. Larry Creel
	 Mr. and Mrs. Harold Lowery

Mrs. June B. Crellin
	 Mrs. Penny Rogers

Robert Crosby
	 Brett and Suzette Wilder

Maude D. Crump
	 Bettye and Tom Coward

Mr. Charles Crust
	 Mrs. Giulia Saucier

Beverly Culpepper
	 Daniel, Dianne, and Alissa Smith

Ms. Sonya Curington
	 Crape Creek BC

Elizabeth Goodwin Currey
	� Kim and George Matthews
	 Brian Street
	 Sherri Tubertini

	� Washington County Farm Bureau
	� Wise Carter Child & Caraway
	 Jo and Mark Wylie
Wesley Daughdrill
	� Herman and Sharon Dungan
	� Prentiss HS Class of 1964

	 Alison Hinton Davis
	� Bambi and Ronnie Smith

Wilma Davis
	� Darlene and Steve Slater
	� Danny and Jennie Torrence
	� Jerry and Hollie Torrence
	 Tim and Karen Torrence

�Sharon Miller Easterling
	� Herman and Sharon Dungan

Mr. W. A. Edwards
	 Mrs. Edith M. Aldridge

Sarah E. Edwards
	� Hugh and Tommye Meade

Wayne Ellzey
	 Arlington BC

Pamela Smith Emfinger
	 Ed and Shirley Zumbro

Chester Epperson
	 Mrs. Gerry McGraw

BCV Tribute Gifts (continued)

EVERY CHILD NEEDS A 
CHAMPION

Your Baptist Children’s 
Village is looking for 

families and individuals 
who are willing to 

stand up for children 
in need.  Someone 

who will pray for them 
and help provide their 

basic needs.  

The Champion’s Heart Society now gives the opportunity to be a champion 

to children with a monthly recurring gift. Simply scan this QR code or visit 

baptistchildrensvillage.com/give and choose Champion’s Heart Recurring Gift. 



Victor Fairburn
	 Mr. and Mrs. Craig Haskins

Mrs. Rose M. Faircloth
	 Sharlett Faircloth

Angie Farrell
	� Barney and Paula Albritton

Ethel Mae Fillingame
	 Wayne Fillingame

Mr. John Allen Flynt
	 Dr. Mark Keith Lee

Kennie Foley
	 Ms. Kathryn Henderson

James Dale Foster
	 Mrs. Bettye Douglas

Ruth Fulk
	 E. J. Trosclair

Chloe Foster Ganier
	� Scooter and Teresa Henderson

Mrs. Derinda Garner
	 Mrs. Faye Brannon

Tina Gilbert
	� Dr. and Mrs. Victor Walsh

Mrs. Jackie Glasz
	 Bradford Chapel BC

Karan A. Gordon
	�� Mr. and Mrs. Robert Alexander

Becky Goss
	 Nancy Gardner
	 Henley Family

Janice Goza
	 Ray and Kathy Emerson

Mr. Sonny Grantham
	� Dr. and Mrs. Tripp Henderson

Bud Greer
	 Mrs. Louise McCaskell

Nola Davis Griffing
	� Alvah and Dale Strickland

Sue Ella Griffith
	 Janice Gatewood
	 David and Marsha Miller

Edna Haley
	 Mrs. Patricia Maggio

Mrs. Sarah Hall
	 The Tony Rogers Family

Doris H. Hamilton
	 The Scarbrough Family

Jonah Steven Hanks
	 David Scobey
	 Jeffrey Mark Scobey

Helon Harris
	 Terrapin Slide Farms

Mrs. Edna Helen Harthcock
	 Mr. John Wright

Carol Havens
	 Arlington BC

Dr. Glen Roy Hilburn
	 Dr. and Mrs. Bill Ashford

Ella Jane Hodges
	 David and Martha Busby

Arvis Holt
	� Herman and Sharon Dungan

Wendy Champion Hood
	� Terry and Connie Champion

George Houston
	 Mrs. Virginia Chase

Charles Howe
��	� Steve and Kathryn Bryant

Dr. Gene Norris Howell, Jr.
	 Mrs. Ruth Boyd Hopkins

Beverly Huffman
	 Oldtown BC

Benny Humphreys
	 Vicki Nelson

Scott Humphreys
	 Jean and Glynn Jones

Dr. Beth Jackson
	 Hickory BC

Mr. Steve E. Janos
	 Mrs. Cynthia Gilmer

Mrs. Marie Jarrell
	� Daniel, Dianne, and Alissa Smith

Ross Jarrell
	 Ray and Kathy Emerson

Dr. Henry Johnson
	 Larry and Pam Gnemi

Lena Johnson
	� Jesse and Peggy Johnson

Tony Johnson
	 Connie Tutor

Amy Jones
	 Alicia Burnett

Charles Ray Jones
	 Brett and Suzette Wilder

BCV Tribute Gifts (continued)



Rev. and Mrs. Robert L. Jones
	 Jean and Glynn Jones

Mrs. Elizabeth Keith
	 Macedonia BC

Kimble Kelly
	 Lynn F. Bratton

Mr. Jimmy King
	 Mrs. Nell Cowart
	 Mrs. Tena Haskins
	 Mrs. Louise McCaskell

Mrs. Susan Loraine Kinton
	� Kay and Bill Anthony Freeny

Mrs. Myrtilla Kirk
	 Mrs. Nancy Parker

Sadie Baber Kirk
	 Jack and Karen Holmes
	� David and Jolynn Nicholas
	 Skin Aesthetics
	 Lillian Wenzel

Todd and Freddie Knight
	 Ms. Jill Knight

Mr. Joe Landry
	� Larry and Marilyn Spears

Barbara Lane
	� Mr. and Mrs. Phillip Heard

Vicki Bradley Lavender
	 Percy and Hilda Peeler

Myrtle Coney Lawson
	 Patricia Ellis

	 Ray and Alana Greer

Lacey Claire Lee
	 Tom and Bettye Coward

Mark Lee
	 Tom and Bettye Coward

Mrs. Irell Royals Lee
	� Analyn Goff and James Arrington Goff

Peggy Tingle Hall
	 Julie Lee

Tom and Bettye Coward
	 South Lewis

Mrs. Patricia Evans
	 Hudora Lewman

Barney and Paula Albritton
	 Mrs. Nell Cowart

Robert Dodd Lindsay, Sr.
	 Jim Pilgrim

Mr. L. C. Littlefield
	 Mike and Suzanne Allen

Johnnie Logan
	� Tamasin and Rebecca Patterson

Mrs. Sue Wright Logan
	 Barbara Sartor

James Stanley Long
	 Mrs. Virginia Chase

Bro. Edward Lowrey
	 H. L. and Kathy Brinkley
	� Frances and Bobby, Suzette and Robin

Mr. Joseph Maggio, Jr.
	 Edwin and Pat Case

Ann Marquez
	 Ms. Kay Miller

Kenny Martin
	 Ms. Patricia Triplett

Mary Martin
	 Mrs. Bettye Howard



Ladron Mattox
	 Cook Coggin Engineers
	 Suzy Marlar
	 Union BC
	� Mr. H. L. Sandy Willliams, Jr.

Mrs. Pauline McBee
	� Children of Newman and Marye Helen Webster

Anna Graham McCaffrey
	 Cody and Joan McKellar

Mr. Wade McGlothin
	 Mr. Joe Grant

Dannie McKee
	 Mr. and Mrs. Jesse Singleton

Mrs. Willie B. McKey
	 William and Pam McGraw

James McLaurin
	 Ms. Paula Bond

Suellen McPhail
	 Bruce and Rita Schneider

Leoma Middleton
	 Mrs. Margaret Nelson

Mr. Carl Mikell
	 Miss Lucy Mikell

Connie Miles
	 Ms. Paula Bond

Carole C. Milner
	 Cheryl Carver

Mrs. Lois Mitchell
	 Mr. James Mitchell

Mrs. Julia Mae Montfort
	 Mrs. Patricia Evans

David Moody
	 Tamasin and Rebecca Patterson

Dr. Billy Moore
	 Mrs. Tena Haskins

Edna Shirley Moore
	 Jeffrey Mark Scobey

Mrs. Carolyn Moore
	 Mr. Roy Moore

Rev. Austin Moore
	 The Jewels SSC

Barbara Hodges Moss
	 Ms. Joy M. Miller

Mr. James D. Moss
	 Desoto Tate Baptist Association

Dewey Murphree
	 Ken and Beverly Murphree

Larry Murphree
	 Ken and Beverly Murphree

Garneita Murphree
	 Ken and Beverly Murphree

Aunt Jewell Musgrove
	 Linda Broadway Ates

Mr. Henry Bryant Myatt
	 Dick and Mo Conville
	 Dianne Myatt
	 Ray and Shirley Neal
	 Rusty and Carla Parker
	 Ken and Sheila Stocks

Jenny Nance
	 Jimmy and Bonnie Hollingsworth

Ann Mason NeCaise
	 Carolyn S. Floyd
	 James and Nancy Smith
	 Steve Mooneyham
	 Woolmarket BC

Gary Nevels
	 Ray and Kathy Emerson

Edwina Barr Nichols
	 Allye Card
	 Families of Bob Jr., Richard, and Ginger
	 Gail and Steve Compton
	 Julie Moore
	 Morrison Heights BC
	 Gary Nichols
	 Kent and Victoria Nichols
	 Prosponsive Logistics
	 Grady and Chaille Reed

Kirby Green Northcutt
	 Columbia Computers

Mrs. Carol Ann Oakman
	 Mr. Monroe B. Savage, Jr.

Spencer Oakman
	 Mr. W. A. Cooley, Jr.

J. V. and Mary K. Parker
	 Mr. and Mrs. Michael W. Parker

Allen Parnell
	 Mrs. Sherry Parnell

John Patrick
	 Jim and Dee Lindley

James Robert Peterson
	 Daniel, Dianne, and Alissa Smith

Adam Pierce
	 Clara Sue Pierce

Katharine Ray Pierce
	 Mr. and Mrs. Allen Clark

Tim Pittman
	 Crape Creek BC

Mr. Walter L. Pol
	 Arlington BC

Byron and Myra Pope
	 Diane Pope

Martha Sue Posey
	 Warren and Becky Strickland

Mrs. Helen Powell
	 Mrs. Sarah Allen
	 Mrs. Nell Cowart

Bill Rainey
	 Jimmy and Jeanette O’Mara

Patricia Reedy
	 Bradford Chapel BC

Merry Arthur “Dickie” Reville
	 Barry and Brenda Warnock

Joe Riley
	 Mims and Susan Berry

Ann Roberts
	 James and Betty Terrell

Scottie Roberts
	 Terry’s Creek BC

Mr. and Mrs. Earl Routh
	 Charles and Trudie Weeks

James Salter
	 Tinsley BC

Traci Sasser
	 Barney and Paula Albritton

Lorraine Savage
	 Mr. and Mrs. R. W. Cantrell

Diane Seal
	 Ms. Kay Miller

Harrell Sinclair
	 Jan and John Polk

Harriette Skates
	 Greg and Tinka Bruton

“Papa Lou” Smith
	 Hickory BC

D. P. Smith
	 Eddiceton BC

Dr. David B. Smith
	 Dawn and Terry Booth
	 Robert and Jane Hederman
	 Walter and Anne Legett

Mr. Kenneth Smith
	 Robert and Marilyn Dillard
	 Senior Men’s SSC
	 Daniel, Dianne, and Alissa Smith

Mr. Robert B. Smith Jr.
	 Union BC

Mrs. Ernestine Smith
	 Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Powell
	 Floyd and Betty Smith
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Mrs. Frances McHan Stacy
	 Mr. Don E. Porter

Jo Still
	 Mr. and Mrs. Richard Lay

Mr. Dale Strickland
	 Crape Creek BC

John Swafford
	 Barry and Brenda Warnock

Barbara Swanson
	 Tamasin and Rebecca Patterson

Mary Ellen Taylor
	� District Attorney and Staff, 

14th Circuit District
	 Ronald and Kate Langston
	 Luellen Smith
	 Judith Starz

Andrea Tynes
	 Jackie and Carolyn Wooley

Alicia Voge
	 Tom and Bettye Coward

Randal Walker
	 Valley Park BC

Mrs. Virginia (Jenny) Walley
	 Golden Circle SSC, FBC Richton
	 Warren and Becky Strickland

James Elmore Warren
	 Jeffrey Mark Scobey

Mr. and Mrs. L. L. Weeks
	 Charles and Trudie Weeks

Carolyn White
	 Kolola Springs BC

Polly Ann Williamson
	 Tom and Bettye Coward

Wendell Williams
	 Terry’s Creek BC

Rev. Vann Windom
	 Amanda Bergeron
	 Melanye J. Carter
	 Johnny and Lyda Cummins
	 Nelson and Gail Hearn
	 Mr. and Mrs. Randy Kimble
	 Wayne and Pamela Meyers
	 Moak’s Creek BC

Frances Winningham
	 Trinity BC

Mr. Mike Womack
	 Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Thomas

Lori Wright
	 Edwin and Pat Case

Mr. Martin Arvell Youngblood
	 Carrollton BC

$

MAKE A DONATION  
TO THE BAPTIST 

CHILDREN’S VILLAGE

YOU RECEIVE A  
DOLLAR-FOR-DOLLAR  
MS STATE TAX CREDIT

YOUR GIFT HELPS US 
PROVIDE QUALITY CARE FOR 
200+ CHILDREN EACH YEAR

MISSISSIPPI 2024 TAX CREDIT

Businesses, Married Couples and Single Individuals can 
receive a dollar-for-dollar reduction in their state taxes 

of up to ½ their tax liability for contributions to 
Eligible Transitional Housing Organizations (ETHO)

SCAN THE QR CODE for simple instructions and help provide for 
the basic needs of children without increasing your budget. Scan for Step-by-Step 

Instructions
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My most recent spring travels took me, 
and our Communications Associate, Emily-
Kate, to Richmond Virginia where we attended 
the Baptist Communicators Association 
Workshop. Staff from the International 
Missions Board (IMB) hosted the conference 
this year. This meeting is consistently filled 
with good workshops to sharpen our skills, 
and excellent networking opportunities with 
practitioners from other Baptist entities 
around the country that keep us current on 
good, cutting edge ideas that enhance our 
work for the BCV ministry. This year, though, 
I found myself reflecting more deeply on 
additional values for the investment of time 
and resources. 

Southern Baptist communicators always 
have powerful stories to tell. Listening to 
stories about God’s work across the country 
and even the world reminded me of the 
“bigness” of our Heavenly Father. The IMB 
office is full of powerful photography that 
depicts the goodness of God. It is said, “A 

picture is worth a thousand words.” Looking 
into the faces of many of these pictorial 
images, the pictures reflect a life saved 
for eternity. Baptist papers, state Baptist 
conventions, churches, IMB, state mission 
boards and Baptist Children’s Homes all 
celebrate the works of God in their purview. 
This is an opportunity to come together to 
learn how to more effectively share all those 
works that we see, and some that we don’t 
see. These colleagues challenge us to look 
for Him in unexpected places that we often 
miss in the busyness of the day. I am thankful 
for other missions and ministries like ours 
who work diligently to take the Good News 
of Jesus Christ to a dark world; and thankful 
to all our partners who help make that work 
possible. The generosity of God’s people 
is astounding and I will never get over the 
way he uses each of us in various ways to 
accomplish His plan. Today, I acknowledge 
also His generosity in the gifts and talents 
God has given other like-minded believers 

that He surrounds us with; and for their 
willingness to share their expertise. To God 
be the glory! We are looking forward to telling 
more amazing stories about the work of our 
very BIG God so watch and celebrate with us!

Personal Reflection

Chrystelle Thames

Director of Communications


